
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 24 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

COUNTING TODAY, THERE ARE NOW JUST 7 DAYS IN WHICH TO WRITE YOUR LETTER FOR 

LETTER MONTH. 

HERE ARE SOME COMMENTS FROM THOSE WHO HAVE ALREADY WRITTEN. 

[SCOTT – EMAIL] I just stumbled upon your radio station and it seems to answer a lot of my questions 

that I have in life. I just downloaded focus on the family to learn more. 

[DENNIS- COMMENTS BOX] Thank you for being a source of news I can trust.  I like the variety of 

programs and enjoy them all.  I've been listening for a few years and finally became a monthly donor. Keep 

up the good work in spreading God's word.  You and prayer have helped in some rough times and has 

helped me change some bad habits of my own (although there's a few others I need to work on...).  You 

even encouraged me to pick up a daily read Bible which I'm about 2 months in. Thanks again and God 

Bless!    

[DAREN – COMMENTS BOX] Been listening to your station for about 2yrs now. I really love the music, 

as I listen through the night. I also like the teachings, especially Grace To you, The Bible Bus, Turning 

Point and Chuck Swindoll. Thank You for being there during such tough times, may God bless you. 

SIGNED, Daren in Green Bay. Listening via computer web site    

[CAROL – EMAIL] Greetings to all of you at WRVM. I listen to programs irregularly at the moment.  I 

listen to your programs in the car.  I am very excited about your upcoming concerts.  I had just purchased 

tickets and then got a full time job, so I was able to give an annual donation.  I would like to join the easy 

giving program after my job is established.  Anyway, I wanted to say thank you to the people who donated 

tickets to people who couldn't afford them.  I was almost one of those people.  I know that I have really 

appreciated the concerts and especially now when so many people have been isolated. I heard a comment 

that was negative about the Gaithers Homecoming Radio program.  We are all different, but that is a very 

special program to me.  Before I moved here in 2010, I had a dear friend who told me about that 

program.  She passed away in 2007.  Every time I hear the program I think of her and it is a happy 

memory.  Thank you for providing good music and solid teaching especially as we go through the COVID 

situation. 

I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. I HOPE YOU’LL JOIN 

US FOR OUR BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION CONCERT TOMORROW EVENING IN GREEN BAY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


